Office of School Board Members March 28, 2001
Board Meeting of April 18, 2001 '

Jacqueline V. Pepper, Member

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION FOR WLRN, IN COLLABORATION WITH
OTHER DISTRICT OFFICES, TO PRODUCE A VIDEO TO ILLUSTRATE
FACILITIES CONSTRUCTED THROUGHOUT THE DISTRICT UTILIZING
FUNDS GENERATED BY THE 1988 BOND REFERENDUM

The Miami-Dade County Public Schools facilities reflect the commitment of the School Board
and the community to work cooperatively to provide state-of-the art facilities in which both the
children and adults of Miami-Dade County can learn. Passage of the March 1988 bond
referendum, in the amount of $980 million, provided a major boost to the district's construction
program. Bond referendum funds, in combination with other funding sources, have been spent
prudently and responsibly to construct new schools in growth areas, and to provide for new or
replacement schools, additions and renovations in existing neighborhoods.

The district's accomplishments as they relate to this referendum merit recognition by the
community and other stakeholders. Therefore, it is being requested that WLRN, in
collaboration with other district offices, produce a video, in the approximate amount of $20,000.
This video will further illustrate the successes of the 1988 bond referendum.

ACTION PROPOSED BY That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,

MS. JACQUELINE V. PEPPER: authorize WLRN, in collaboration with other district offices, to
produce a video, in the approximate amount of $20,000, to
illustrate facilities constructed throughout the district utilizing
funds generated by the 1988 bond referendum.
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